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Good Evening, 

 

Oregon, has successfully voted by mail for 20+ years with great success. Vote by 

mail is what Oregon, voters voted for, I see no reason to change it. Our system has 

had many audits by our Secretary of State, with very minimal errors and no impact to 

election results. Errors that have been found have been or are being corrected. 

Pushing in-person voting, is pushing the conspiracy that it is fraudulent and full of 

errors, and that simply isn’t true.  

 

I urge all our elected officials in Oregon, to reject this attempt to disenfranchise voters 

throughout our state, and to uphold the will of the voters who support and passed 

mail in voting. 

 

Thank you, 

Vicki Starr 


